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Important Reminders 
 

In the morning, the gate will open at 8:40 am and  
be closed at 9:00 am. 
 
The children are not allowed to run up the banks or 
across the car park at the beginning or the end of 
the school day. 
 
Parents and carers are not allowed to use the school 
car park at anytime.  
  
Please inform the office of any changes to your 
address or contact details.  
 
A polite reminder that the children need to decide 
whether they are packed lunches or hot dinners for 
the whole week. If children change each day, it can 
cause problems with orders and seating 
arrangements. 
 
We have had several reports of cars being parked 
illegally and endangering other drivers and 
pedestrians. It is essential that you park safely to 
ensure everyone within the community is safe.   
 
 
 
 

 

 
Diary of Events 2021 Autumn Term 

 

#Hello Yellow 2021 (wear it yellow) on Friday 8th October 2021 

Children in Need Friday 19th November 2021  

Diwali Dress Up Day Thursday 4th November 2021  

Year 2 Nativity Wednesday 8th December 2021 

Year 1 Nativity Thursday 9th December 2021 

Year R  Nativity Friday 10th December 2021 

All Nativity plans will be confirmed nearer the dates 

Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day  

Wednesday 15th December 2021  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Message from Mr Edmunds 
 

We are in the process of finalising the details regarding our first parents’ evening of the 
academic year. The sessions will take place on Wednesday 13th October 2021 and 
Wednesday 20th October 2021. Teachers will discuss with you briefly how the children 
have settled back in to school and what you can do to help support your children with 
their learning. We will inform you of the arrangements for the evenings in due course. 
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